
 

 

 
 

President’s Message:  Nancy Velasco 
 

Welcome fall! Please take the time to read all of the information below including the minutes, so you can be involved. We 
have so much to talk about I thought I’d just dive right in. 
 
Second Vice President Needed 
Currently, this position is vacant and needs to be filled. 
The primary job of Second Vice President is to: 
1. Preside at any meeting at which both the President and First Vice-President may be absent.  

2. Serve as Chair of the Membership Committee. 

3. Maintain and distribute a current roster of members.   

4. Prepare for publication the annual yearbook.  

5. Be listed as cosignatory on any and all bank accounts. 

6. Chair annual New Members Social. 

 

The annual yearbook has already been published.  I’d like to thank Dorothy Carlson and Kathy Del Pino for accomplishing 

this task.   As Second vice President you’d need to order name badges for new members and communicate with Maria 

Landaveri, publisher of the newsletter, so she can add it to the next addition of newsletter. 

If you’re interested in volunteering for this position, please call Nancy Velasco, as it has to have a majority vote.  

Remember we are a team and all work together. 

 

SHOWTIME IS BACK!! 
At our August meeting members voted to bring back Showtime in March 2023. At the September meeting we discussed 
how to change Showtime to make it easier for all of us while keeping many of the traditions. 
1. Two performances instead of 3. Saturday evening and Sunday afternoon. 
2. No alcohol 
3. Food scaled back – probably (since it’s a baseball theme) hot dogs, nachos, cracker jacks and maybe cookies plus 

water and soda. 
4. Entertainment prizes – Cash only. Possible $500, $300, $200 and $100. Most people bought tickets for the cash 

prize before and it doesn’t require gathering all of the many items for each prize. 
5. Keep Opportunity baskets – maybe 10 at each performance. 
6. Keep 50-50 raffle. 
7. Add a silent auction 
8. Use local talent from middle schools, high schools and dance groups to increase audience (families of performers.) 

There may be more changes to come but these are the highlights. Nancy Velasco and Emily Adorable volunteered to be 
co-chairs of Showtime and several members volunteered for other committee chairs. NOW it’s time for all members to 
step up and let us know how you will help! 
Will you put together a basket or volunteer to chair a committee? Will you ask for donations and sponsorships? Will you 
donate money for Showtime? Whatever works for you is perfect. The most important thing is that every SCWL member 
does something to help beforehand AND then plan on working at Showtime on either March 4 or 5, 2023 or both 
performances. Please come to the October 11 general meeting and let us know how you plan to do your part! 
 

Santa Clara Women’s League 

PO Box 3033 - Santa Clara, CA 95055-3033 



Advice is what we ask for when 

we know the answer but wish we didn’t. 

—Erica Jong 

  Why is it whenever you 
attempt to catch something that’s falling off 
the table, you manage to knock something 
else over? 

Notes from the Nurses 
 

The Health & Wellness Program RNs are taking a little time for ourselves to recharge before the holidays. Mallory will be 
back at her desk on Friday, October 7th. Larisa will return to her office on October 12th or 13th, depending on how her 
return flights go. Jodi will be out for several weeks, returning towards the end of the month (date unknown as of this 
writing). 
 
 Our focus in October is on breast health and cancer, for anyone who has breast tissue. Please get your mammogram, if 
you’re still needing those, and don’t forget monthly self-checks. Covid19 sort of pushed our regular health maintenance 
needs aside for a while. It’s time to get back on the program. 
 
Speaking of boosters, please get yours and your flu vaccination. Flu surveillance from Australia and those countries that 
are 6 months ahead of us seasonally are experiencing a more severe flu season than in the past. Please don’t get caught 
by surprise. Get your vaccines. 

We wish you a wonderful Autumn. We will be back in the saddle before you know it. If you need assistance while we’re 
out, please check with the Front Desk. They have resource lists and program information for the community that might 
be what you need. 

 

Take care, 

~Mallory,Jodi,&Larisa 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The October general 
meeting guest speaker 

is our own Nancy 
Toledo. She will be 

speaking about the work 
of the Senior Advisory 

Board. 
Alma 



Holiday Lunch 

 

Please join us December 13th for a holiday lunch at Marie 

Calendar’s.  This luncheon will take the place of our general meeting. 

Order anything you want off the menu, pay your own check including 

tax and tip.  

Bring an unwrapped toy for Toys for Tots 

 

Marie Callender’s Restaurant & Bakery 

751 E. El Camino Real, Sunnyvale 

2:00-4:00pm 

 

RSVP: Marti Ragone by December 3rd.  text or call 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GENERAL MEETING: Tuesday, October 11th 1:00 pm SCSC 

BREAKFAST CLUB: Monday, October 17th 9:00 am Mission City Grill 

HOLIDAY MEALS: TBD Stay tuned 

2022– 2023 
 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
 

President Nancy Velasco 
1st Vice President Marti Ragone 

2nd Vice President TBD 
Treasurer Emily Adorable 
Recording Secretary Kathy Del Pino 
Corresponding Secretary Mary Hanel 
Immediate Past President Georgia Sutter 
Parliamentarian Nancy Toledo 

 
Committee Appointees 

 

 
Audit 
Email Notification 
Finance 

 
Marti Ragone 
Maria Landaveri 
Emily Adorable 

Holiday Meals                               Dorothy Carlson 
Membership Dorothy Carlson 
Newsletter 
Phone 

Maria Landaveri 
Marti Ragone 

Showtime Chair TBD 
Speakers 
Sunshine 
Yearbook 
Webmaster 

Alma Guillot 
Judy Hubbard 
Dorothy Carlson 
Emily Adorable 
 

 

Committee Appointees 
 

 
Audit 
Email Notification 
Finance 

 
Marti Ragone 
Maria Landaveri 
Emily Adorable 

Holiday Meals                               Georgia Sutter 
Membership TBD 
Newsletter 
Phone 

Maria Landaveri 
Marti Ragone 

Showtime Chair Nancy and Marti   
Speakers 
Sunshine 
Yearbook 
Webmaster 

Alma Guillot 
Judy Hubbard 
TBD 
 Emily Adorable 
 

 


